Dear Sir / Madam 

Hope you are well! 

As a pastor of a local church in Felixstow, called the Hope Christian Fellowship, and also as a Defence employee, I would like to make a few comments about the above project.
We shoul dbe free to disagree with other people's believfs, even if that causes controversry.  Vilification laws unfairly limit freedom of speech and should be opposed.  
Churches and christian schools should be able to practise their beliefs and values without being imposed upon in being forced to either hire or admit certain people.  
Judges should not have the power to determine our rights, as they are appointed and not elected 

Yours sincerely 

Brendan 

Pastor 
Hope Christian Fellowship 
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